
please support the bill 

 

i do have a small farm and do not support the growing of trans crops.  they are toxic to people 

and the environment and may cause irrefutable damage to the environment. 

 

there are farmers growing transgenic alfalfa and corn and we just cannot get away from these 

toxic plants.  please help.   not only that but they are dousing them with Glyphosate which has 

already contaminated our water supply.   

 

my name is Matthew Knoefler and i live in Umatilla County, in Milton Freewater, OR 

 

my email address is eatlifefood@gmail.com 

 

please distribute my comment to the committee members  

 

thank you 

 

matthew knoefler 
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